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Enough! The legislature should be tightening their belt like Oregonians are having to 

do; not looking for more ways to take money from its citizens. Once again you are 

backdooring  a sales tax. The citizens of Oregon have voted down a sales tax 

numerous times. For once do what the voters have demanded you to do,.......vote no 

on this underhanded sales tax. 


